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410 Groveland Ave. No. 802
Minneapolis MN 55403
24 June 1995

Dr. Henry Blackburn, Mayo Professor
Division of Epidemiology,

School of Public Health

University of Minnesota

1300 South Second Street

Suite 300 :

Minneapolis MN 55454-1015.

Dear Henry,

Many thanks for the copy of your story in "new clothes". It is a
great improvement, especially in the illustrations, but it is
also good to have it printed on much better paper.

Margeret has read t
o me much of your fine story and she will be happy to finish
with the more elegant printing. There is some hope I can read it

after the cataract is removed

Yours,

Ancel Keys



